October 14" 2014

H.E. Ban Ki-moon - -
Secretary-General

United Nations
Headguarters

1* avenue and 46 street
New York, NY 10017 USA
Fax: 001 (212) 963 4879

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that Dar Al Mimar Group "DMG" supports the ten principles
of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-
corruption.

With this communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within
our sphere of influence. We are committed to making the Global Compact and its
principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our company, and
to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader development goals of
the United Nations, particularly the Millennium Development Goals. DMG will make
a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the
annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our
company’s efforts to implement the ten principles.

We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on
progress within one year of joining the Global Compact, and annually thereafter
according to the Global Compact COP policy.

Best Regards,

N

Ayman Ismail
Partner
Chairman & CEQO

Tel 142022259 3610 - 202 2259 3600, EXT: 101
DM Fax  ; +202 2257 0839

Mok =2010 (190990044
E-Mail | ayman.ismail @corp-ding.com
( 4 Add @ 30 Nehro St. Ground Fleor. Maryland., Heliopolis,
k.\““\ Caire, Egypt
Website: www.dmp.comeg
Together For A Better Life”

This message is private and confidential. If you have received this message in emor, please notify us and remove it from your system.
P Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail



	Global Compact.pdf

